
CONSERVATIOH 	UNCIL OF N-7.V BRUNSWICK 

CP / BOX 641, FREDERICTON, N.B. 

SEIL DE CONSERVATION DU NOUVEAU-BRUNS,... 
February 6, 1974. 

Mr. John E. Low, 
Canadian Environmental Law As  
Suite 303, 
One Spadina Crescent, 
Toronto, Ontario, 
MS 

Dear Mr. Low: 

Your letter of January 14, 1974 has been 
passed on to the Provincial body from the local chapter. 

Enclosed you will find a copy of our brief to 
the Standing Committee of the N.B. Legislature on Natural 
Resources on a Proposal for an Independent Environmental 
Tribunal. 

Yours very truly, 

K. N. Langmaid, 
President 
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